
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 12 
 

Theatre Trip - 04/12/2024 

Last week our young people visited the Carriageworks Theatre in Leeds to watch Beauty and the Beast! The 
trip was a great success and we hope to carry out similar trips in the future. This kicked off an exciting festive 
period at School, and was the first of our Christmas celebrations for the end of the half term! We have plenty 
of Christmas activities planned for next week for our young people to wind down and get into the Christmas 
spirit before we break up! 

 

Climbing and Swimming 

Next term, we will also begin our out of school PE activities: swimming at Kirkstall Leisure Centre and 
climbing at The Big Depot Climbing facility. Key Stage 2 will be taking part in swimming and Key Stage 3 
climbing. The dates of these trips and more information can be found on the letters attached. 

 

Flu jabs 

We have booked NHS flu jabs for our young people at school for the early new year on the 9th -10th January 
2025. More information about this can be found on the letter attached – you must complete the consent via 
the link provided on the letter. 

 

Illness advice 

We have recently had young people absent from school due to sickness bugs. In light of this, we would like to 
reiterate that children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick 
or had diarrhoea for at least 2 days (48 hours). 

More advice can be fount at: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

 

Mrs. Brown’s Award! 

We would also like to congratulate Miss. Brown for attaining the RHS School Gardening Award for Ormston 
School! We hope thee will be many more of these awards to come… Well done Miss Brown! 

 

Key Dates 

Friday 13th December: Christmas Jumper day (young people may wear a Christmas jumper with their 
uniform) 

Friday 20th -  December: School reports will be sent to parents/carers via post 

Thursday 19th December: Hollywood Bowl Rewards Trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 20th December: School is closed for INSET (Staff Training) 

Monday 6th January: Back at School 

 

             

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Barn Owl finger puppets! Miss. Brown’s Award! 
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